
Feltham History Group 

May 2014 meeting 
held at Christ Church Hanworth Road Feltham (Ruffle Room) 

May meeting of Feltham History group Tuesday 6th May at Christ 
Church Hanworth Road Feltham ‘Ruffle Room’ at 7.50pm 

The Chairman welcomed 22 members of the group and provided an 
update of the May talk at Feltham Library ‘Miscellany of the history of 
Hanworth, Bedfont and Feltham’ which requested the assistance of 
members in preparing the venue and setting out the displays etc, the 
Chairman continued with notice of a History day at St Dunstan’s 
Church on the 19th July in the church.  

James Marshall gave an update on the group’s commemorative event 
on the WW1. 

The Chairman then spoke of a notice that had appeared relating to the 
Nakshatra Prayer and Banqueting [Tamil Weddings) Hall which is in 
Feltham Hill Road. 

The Secretary spoke of a box containing items that had been given to 
the Group wherein there were many photographs, 

three of which [new] were of the Reverend 
Browell also of great interest were two 
‘Feltham Directories’ covering the years 
1906 & 1908, wherein was some fascinating 
subjects and maps and ‘adverts’ were to be 
found 



 

 
 

 
St Dunstans Church 

1902 
Ware Seedman Advert 

There were various subjects covered in AOB following which the short 
talk was given by the Vice Chairman Mark Savage on Dr Thomas 
Denman who amongst other matters he organised a local Militia ‘of 
sorts’ in the 1798 to stave off Napoleon if he got to these shores, or 
even Feltham. Dr Denman’s was instrumental in introducing many aids 
relating to childbirth. 

The talk was well presented; members showing their appreciation 
with a hearty round of applause.  

The Chairman closed the meeting with a reminder as to the History 
day at Feltham Library 

Next Meeting Tuesday 3rd June 


